

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

December 21, 2020

Subject:

Appointment of Confidential Secretary/Chief of Staff

Pursuant to Town Law Section 29-15, I hereby appoint Amelia Greenan as my Confidential Secretary/Chief of Staff effective January 1, 2021, at the current level of compensation for this position. Ms. Greenan is a resident of the Town of West Seneca, a member of the Zoning Board of Appeals, and has worked for several years for the Erie County Clerk.